
 

 

 

Craig A. Holden  

Rates Analyst III, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-704-0308 

Craig.Holden@libertyutilities.com 

 

December 2, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re:  Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Change to the Energy Efficiency Portion of the Local Distribution Adjustment Charge 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty (the “Company”) as it 

relates to the Company’s December 1, 2022, Change to the Energy Efficiency Portion of the Local 

Distribution Adjustment Charge filing, I enclose for replacement the Company’s clean and 

redlined tariff pages 1–4, 34, 87–89, and 101. 

Please disregard the tariff pages submitted on December 1, 2022.  While there were no changes 

to tariff language or rates in the original filing, there were errors and inconsistencies in some of 

the revision numbers and authoritative sources in the footers. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/Craig A. Holden 

Craig A. Holden 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: N.H. Department of Energy 

 Office of the Consumer Advocate 

 


